
Community Newsletter

New ResidentsHappy Birthday!
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June

Ester N      June 7
Betty S.     June 7
Charles G  June 8
Kristie K.  June 15
Carolyn G.June 17
Mimi H.    June 28 
Mimi H.  June 28
 

 Wecome to Kettle
Park:

Paula B.
Ingeborg L.

Ken L.
Beverly D.

Lorem ipsum dolor
sit amet,
consectetur
adipiscing elit.
Nullam elit mauris,
tristique vitae ligula
sit amet, congue
congue dui. Integer
aliquam tincidunt
dolor ut rutrum.
Vestibulum luctus
congue tempus.
Aliquam vitae dolor
eu risus
ullamcorper
consequat. Proin
sit amet lobortis
nisi.



Community Updates

Outings

Speakers
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 Entertainment

Wednesday, June 4 
         2:00 p.m.
   Craig Siemsen

-Thursday, June 5 & 19 
Walmart Shopping 
9:30 a.m. 

Wednesday, June 11 
Lunch at Springers    
11:45 a.m. 

Friday, June 13
Trip to Second Chance Thrift
1:30 p.m.

Monday, June 16  
Ice Cream outing to Lily's Ice
Cream Parlour-McFarland
1:45 p.m 

Thursday, June 5      
2:00 p.m.

Virtual Speaker-American West
Art & Artifacts

Wednesday, June 18    
2:00p.m.

Speaker-Bob Block-Life &
Photographs of HH Bennett

Wednesday, June 25     
  2:00 p.m.

Jim Lattis-Eyes on the Skies
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Monday, June 16            Community Room 
2:00 p.m.
New Resident Social
Come join us for Root Beer Floats and get to
know your new neighbors

Thursday, June 19           Dining Room
2:00 p.m.
June Birthday Party Celebration
Cake & coffee will be served

Monday, June 23                Community Room
2:00 p.m.
Culinary Meeting

Thursday, June 26               Communty Room
10:30 a.m.     Assisted Living Resident Council
3:30 p.m.                        IL Resident Meeting



Tidbits from Community Life

Pumpkin Patch Pre-School
As the school year is coming to a close we wanted to express our
gratitude to the Director at Pumpkin Patch-Karen and the teachers
in the 3 and 4 year old classes.  Most importantly-we want to
thank all of the residents from Kettle Park that traveled to
Pumpkin Patch to put smiles on the kid's faces: Kristie, Ann, Barb,
Marsha, Louise, Dennise, Linda, Patty and Jane.  We had a great
experience with the kids and look forward to continuing this
partnership in the fall.

Garden Club
As you enjoy your meal in the dining room or sit outside on the
back patio, I am sure you have noticed our plants and raised
garden beds. They are full of color!!! Thank you to Kathy, Jean,
Jack, Kristie, Bonnie and Lori for their hard work and talent to bring
beauty to our courtyard.  Please take time to thanks these
residents!

                    Grief Support Group with Chaplin Lee
Tuesday, JUne 17   

10:00 a.m.
Theatre

We invite you to join Chaplin Lee and fellow residents as we
navigate thru the stages of grief and provide mutual support during
a challenging time. Please let Pamela at the front desk know if you

would like to visit with Chaplin Lee


